
Dear CWA Local 6001 Members,

In response to the increased number of members nominated in Area 2 (HBR-OBR), an election
will be conducted for this area. Ballots, mailed out by Reilly Echols, are scheduled to be
dispatched on August 15, 2024. To ensure that your vote is counted, please make sure your
completed ballot reaches the designated PO Box by September 9, 2024, as provided with the
ballot. If you do not receive a ballot by August 26, 2024 please reach out to the Election
Committee at DACWA6001@gmail.com, to have a new ballot mailed to you.

For the sake of accuracy and fairness, we kindly remind you that hand-delivered ballots will not
be accepted. Be sure to mail your completed ballot using the enclosed envelope that will be
included with your ballot.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this important process. If you have any
questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at
DACWA6001@gmail.com

In Unity,

Election Committee
CWA Local 6001
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